Editorial

As car clubs come and go, | think CEMA has some great pluses! This club’s “Board of Directors” (BOD)
does an awesome job in doing things that are best for its members. When they come up with events
and such, they always try to give the member a discount to the event, whether it was free entry to this
summer’s WPC cruise nights, free entry to Meadowbrook’s car show and play, or free entry to the
Ypsilanti Automotive Heritage Museum. We even had an auto detailing clinic at the museum presented
by Stuart’s Shine.

In addition, this year the BOD decided it should thank the volunteers that worked our great car show
with a dinner and parking on Woodward at the Coffee Beanery, and it was a great event! It pays to get
involved! Remember to volunteer to work a few hours at next year’s club car show, and join us at the
meetings. The BOD is always looking for new ideas and support from the members.

This club offers a lot to offer its members and has a great BOD working for you! So if you missed any of
these events this year, get involved next year!

Director of Communications

Recap
Woodward Dream Cruise 2012

WWNDC 2012 has come and gone, and the weather on Saturday in one word, UNBELIVEABLE! Who
would have ever thought on August 18" of this HOT summer it would be 75 degrees and sunny! It was
awesome. This year CEMA did a WWDC warm-up at the Coffee Beanery on Woodward south of 12 mile.
We had a good crowd of people, fine cars, and good food. A big thank you to the owners of the Beanery;
they were very hospitable and made sure we had a good time. After we ate we all sat along Woodward
in front of the store and saw some great cruising! A great time was had by all!!

Upcoming events

Join your fellow CEMA members for the General Membership Meeting on Wednesday,
September 19, 2012 at 6:00 PM:



Marinelli’s Restaurant
4924 Rochester Road
Troy, MI 48085

Details and Agenda

* Socialize with your fellow members from 6:00 to 6:30 PM

» Pizza and soft drinks will be served at 6:30 PM; the cost is $10.00 per member
» A cash bar will be available

» The business meeting will follow dinner

Nominations for officers for calendar year 2013

Discussion of the 2013 Car Show

Discussion of the 2012 Fall Color Tour

Discussion of the 2012 Holiday Party
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So that we may effectively plan for this event, RSVPs / Reservations are required if you wish to
participate.

The registration period is from Tuesday, August 28, 2012 at 10:00 AM to Thursday, September
13,2012 at 11:59 PM. Log onto your MEMBERS ONLY SECTION of web site to RSVP!




